Please publish the following in the April 28 and May 5, 2022 issues of the Ozaukee Press:

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held on May 11, 2022, at 7:00 pm at the Grafton Town Hall, 1230 11th
Avenue, Grafton, WI, 53024, before the Town of Grafton Plan Commission. At this time opportunity will be afforded to all interested
parties in being heard conceming:

A Public Hearing will be held concerning the Country View Subdivision Final Plat approval
located NE-SE, Sect. 30 T10N, R22E and SE-SE Sect. 30, T10N, R22E, by Country View
Development, LLC., Tax key #06-079-0000.006.

Copies of the conditional use permit application are available and open for inspection at the Town Hall, 1102 Bridge Street, Grafton,
WI, 53024, during the Town’s regular business hours.

December 23, 2021
Sara Jacoby, Clerk



